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07t December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Nativity Service

Our Christmas Nativity Service will be held at St John of Jerusalem Church on Tuesday 14"
December.

However, in light of the recent rise in Covid-19 cases, the school has had to make the difficult
decision to only invite ONE parent for each of our Year 2 parents to this event, on this occasion.
The health and safety of our pupils, parents and staff is very important to us and we want to
minimise the possible spread of infection.

Every child in Year 2 will be given a Christmas Nativity Service Programme to take home, this
will be your entry ticket. Please remember to bring the programme with you to ensure your
entry on the day.

We appreciate your understanding during these unusual times, and we look forward to
welcoming our year 2 parents to our Christmas Nativity service.

Kind regards,

Hloason

Asarena Simon

Head Teacher
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